
To whom it may concern, 

 

My husband and I are the owners of five rental 

units.  I understand in these difficult times the 

inability to be able to pay bills when jobs are being lost, 

or people are being put into a forced layoff.  However, 

as a property owner we rely on rent payments to be 

able to pay the mortgages on our units.  If we do not 

receive our rents, then we will end up being in default 

of our mortgages.  I'm not sure what the answer is, but 

to put the burden on the owners of the buildings to pay 

the rent for others with money we don't have doesn't 

seem like the right solution.  Please consider us before 

making any drastic decisions!! 

 

Thank you, 

 

Linda Kelly 
 
--  
 
- 
Linda 
 


